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New Mexico City Scammed out of $250,000. Use Caution! 

Risk  
Advisory 

July 13, 2018 

The pro-
curement officer didn’t question or confirm the e-mail and the information contained 

within it. She forwarded it to the finance department which changed the payee infor-
mation as requested. 

 

Subsequently the real vendor called requesting payments. Managers believed the pay-
ment had already been made, and realized they had made a payment to a fraudulent 
entity when they reviewed the situation. 

Law enforcement has been notified and the OSA has initiated its own investigation 

through the Special Investigations Division . 

More information will be shared once it is available.  

 


